
                                               
 

      

          NIRD/RSETI/09 

                                Dated 12.10.09 

 

  

Kindly refer to this office letter No. R-SETI /CRCDB/10/2009 dated 30.07.09 regarding 

development of an “Uniform Standardized Curriculum for RSETIs”. In this regard the NIRD has 

received a budget requirement from RUDSTI, Ujire quoting Rs.5.75 lakh as the cost involved for 

conducting a workshop on curriculum development. Therefore, it is requested that approval may 

be kindly given to release Rs.5.75 lakh to RUDSETI, Ujire out of the interest amount on RSETI 

funds (excluding NIRD’s institutional fee),which is available in the CLTD account of the 

RSETIs at the SBH, NIRD.    

Kindly ignore the letter sent by this Office on 07.10.09, requesting to sanction Rs.6.5 lakh. 

 

 

Yours sincerely              

                   

                    
 (K.N.Kumar) 

 

 

Shri Sudhir Shyam 

Deputy Secretary (SGSY) 

Govt of India 

Ministry of Rural Development 

Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi-110001. 


